Suspension of Immigration Services
owing to Tropical Cyclone

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

The Immigration Department announces that, as the Tropical Cyclone
Warning Signal No. 8 is expected to remain in force at least until noon
tomorrow (September 6), services at the Immigration Headquarters and all
Branch Offices, Registration of Persons Offices, and Births, Deaths and
Marriage Registries tomorrow morning will be temporarily suspended until
further notice.
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